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US-77 Reopened following a Crash at Milford 
 

The accident involving a pickup and a semi-truck that closed US-77 
approximately 1/2 mile south of the K-82 Junction east of Wakefield has been cleared 
away and US-77 has been reopened to traffic. The temporary detour has been 
canceled. 
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This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2
nd

 Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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